
From: Garvin, Shawn M. (DNREC)
To: Marconi, Angela D. (DNREC)
Subject: Fw: 2035 Zero Emission Vehicle Standards
Date: Thursday, February 2, 2023 11:34:01 AM

From: Barbara DiCarlo <bdicarlo7@gmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, February 1, 2023 8:27 PM
To: Carney, John (MailBox Resources) <John.Carney@delaware.gov>; Garvin, Shawn M. (DNREC)
<Shawn.Garvin@delaware.gov>; Griffith, Krista (LegHall) <Krista.Griffith@delaware.gov>; Gay, Kyle E
(LegHall) <Kyle.Gay@delaware.gov>
Subject: 2035 Zero Emission Vehicle Standards
I am writing to state that I am opposed to you mandating the California’s zero-emission vehicle
standards. The economical impact alone, on this state, would be horrific. There will be a mass
exodus of tax payers that would leave this state, the jobs that would be lost, and the gas tax that
would fund road repairs would greatly decrease would all impact Delaware in a negative way. 

But by far, the fact that our electrical grid and infrastructure would be incapable of handling such a
demand. I feel this has not even been considered when a mandate of this nature has been put on the
citizen of this state. Yet alone all of the financial burden that would be put on gas stations to change
their mostly gas pumps to now having charging stations. And that would just be the start of the
financial impact on many other businesses in this state.

I plead with you to really consider all of the impact of this mandate before putting it into place. 

Barbara DiCarlo
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